
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2025 1:41:19 PM

First name: Peter

Last name: Bisschop

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex stands as one of the flagship Wilderness areas in the

National Wilderness Preservation System-the 3% of land in the Lower 48 where native wildlife can still find refuge

from the pressures of ever-expanding human civilization. For the sake of the Wilderness and its wildlife,

limitations on current uses should be considered, and an analysis of impacts should expand beyond the river to

include the entire corridor a quarter-mile on both sides of the river. Immediate action is needed to bring the

impacts along the South Fork of the Flathead into compliance with the area's Wilderness Management Plan.

Preserve and protect. Keep the area natural and quiet and for the people. The vast majority of use on the wild

rivers should be allocated to public use, and commercial outfitting and guiding should be limited to only the level

that is "necessary and "proper" as required by the Wilderness Act.


